CHILTERN KANTER MARCH 3RD 2013
This years Chiltern Kanter was a mixture of something old, something new. 
The old was that we reverted back to the 1st weekend in March but the new was all of the venues 

Numbers were down to the lowest number of starters for years of 153.  

The event started from a new venue at Pitstone Memorial Hall which proved to be a great success and car parking was very kindly provided by Goodrich Power Systems on Pitstone Business Park which was only 7 minutes walk from the hall. 
This venue allowed us to vary the routes throughout the Chilterns though keeping some of the old routes, in particular enabling all routes to visit the BBN Founders Memorial Bench and the long route walkers to pass the plaque on Wendover Arm Bridge 4

All of the checkpoints were indoors (for once no tent) and although it was bitterly cold we were lucky with  beautiful sunshine and no rain

I must thank the helpers at all of the checkpoints as they all provided an excellent service and all of the hall caretakers were very happy with the way we left the checkpoints. They will be happy for us to go back in 2015
One thing that sticks in my mind is that due to the hall having large glass windows on one side we could see the short and medium route walkers approaching the finish as they walked alongside the fence. There was something very re-assuring about it. 

Special thanks to Mike Hyland who processed all of the entries and came up with the routes but was unable to make the event on that day as his mum was 80 that day!
As you can see in the accounts we made a surplus………..eventually Ian!
Here’s to the next one in 2015!

Norman Corrin
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